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The Blue School

Nursery Admissions
2023/24
	
		
Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for applying for a Nursery place at The Blue School.

The Blue School is committed to inclusion, equality and diversity. It is also committed to ensure a fair application of the admissions criteria as set down by the Governing Body as the Admissions Authority for the Blue School.

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Should you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Helen Wildgust on admissions@theblueschool.com or call the school on 020 8560 6721.

Thank you.



Mrs Helen Wildgust
Admissions Officer 

The Blue School, North Street, Isleworth, TW7 6RQ   
Tel 020 8560-6721  office@theblueschool.com
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